

WEEKLY BULLETIN 27 April 2021 Volume 61 - Issue 37





Pres Leonie Smith DG Michael Moore

Bulletin editors: Yvonne Young and Issa Shalhoub

Area Gov Adam de Totth RI Pres Holger Knaack

Club's Website and Club's Facebook

April is Rotary's Maternal and Child Health Month

Tonight; **Adam Gowen**, Centre Manager, Country Universities Centre **and** student **Jamie Soo**, National Youth Science Forum QR code checker: Guy Porter and Rob Powell

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,

PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know.

Future Programs:

May is Rotary's Youth Service Month

2 May - Sunday; Lions v Rotary Tennis Social day.

Fun, Fellowship for players and non-players

4 May: The 1998 Wedding, TBC

QR code checker: Avril Pryor and Grant Schultz

11 May: TBA

QR code checker: Issa Shalhoub and Ali Tyquin

18 May; NO MEETING

19 May; Combined Service Clubs' meeting,

QR code checker:

Rotary, Apex and Lions at the Dunn Lewis Centre

25 May; TBA QR code checker:

June is Rotary's Fellowships Month

1 June: TBA

Club's Calendar		
2 May	Sun	Tennis-Social Day Members, partners, family
8 May	Sat	Bunnings BBQ
15 May	Sat	Club Development Seminar at Young
18 May	Tues	No Meeting
19 May	Wed	Combined Service Clubs meeting
22 May	Sat	Club Development Seminar at Broulee
23 May	Sun	Swap Meet
21 June	Mon	Combined Board Meeting
26 June	Sat	District Changeover, Young
29 June	Tues	Club Changeover
29 Jul	Sat	Bunnings' BBQ
26-28 Nov		RYPEN Wagga
18-20 Mar 2022		District Conference, Temora

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by NOON on Monday.

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras.

Birthdays: none this week.
Anniversaries: 27 Apr; Leonie and John Corrin, 28 Apr; Evelyn and Alan Foreman,
2 May; Jeni and Brian Wilkins.

A volunteer is required to write the meeting's report on the following dates: 11/5 and 25/5 as Yvonne will be away, thank you.

20 April 2021 Meeting;

President Leonie opened meeting and welcoming members.

President Leonie presented new member Tim Trescowthick with his dinner badge.

Secretary report PP Dale Wilford informed members of the various emails, letters received and circulated among members present.

Vocational report Director Bernie Jones updated members on the Apprentice/Trainee of the Year. Entry forms are now available and close on 15th May 2021, also Bernie would like ideas on workplace visits, if you know of a business, please let Bernie know.

Community Service Director Yvonne Young informed of an email from Bunnings stating that the BBQs area is moving back to the old position, by the main door, as of May 1st. Also gave a background on the money spinner located at Woolworth's shopping complex.

Youth Service Director Avril Pryor informed members that the National Science Youth Forum going ahead in 2022 with participants attending the Forum in Canberra.

Chairperson of the Blessing of the Fleet Ball Claire Nyholm informed members dates for this year's Ball where being sorted out, looking for the Ball to be held in October.

Member John Goggins informed members on visit of the Canberra pipe band coming in August, funds raised going to Youth Service. More details to follow.

PP Wayne Fry presented the Dick Crouch/Allan McDonald Perpetual trophy for challenge day to President Leonie.

President Leonie updated members on the presentation of the cheque and catering equipment to Ulladulla SES, on Wednesday 21st May and PP Tim Gregory would also be in attendance.

President Leonie and Issa Shalhoub gave members an overview/tour of the Club's social media and website, how they operate and how we can see who has seen our social media. Showing the members how the Club is promoted though these public arenas.

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting's report.





End of Report



McDonald – Crouch Lions vs Rotary Memorial Challenge Cup

Sunday 2 May 2021 at the Tennis Courts

SOCIAL DAY; Fun, Fellowship for players and non-players

The Trophy will be presented to the winning Service Club by Anne McDonald and Jean Crouch.

Trophy organised by Wayne Fry
Trophy photo by Craig Saunders.

If you wish to attend,
please let Pauline McIlveen know on 0439 919 39, ASAP.